From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante

Subject: FW: [External] new proposed by law Date: Monday, June 17, 2024 9:57:05 AM

C71.

Communication

CW(2) - June 18, 2024

Item No. 23

From: Tannenbaum

Sent: Monday, June 17, 2024 9:55 AM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca **Cc:** Council@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] new proposed by law

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Good day.

I would like to thank the city of Vaughan for introducing this new by law to protect places of worship from protestors.

We appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Sidney Tannenbaum